
In Partnership with Housing Justice Caritas
Southwark is hosting an online information session
on 13 December 2023, 7.30-8.30 PM for people
interested in becoming a host for a refugee.Please
scan this other QR code to register for the event.
Alternatively, you can email Caritas directly and we
can forward the link to you. 


